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July 19, 2023 

 

To: Mayor, City Council, and City Administrator 

From: Susan Macken, Library Director 

 

Project: Library HVAC 

 

At the June 26 City Council meeting, the council discussed the library’s HVAC system. The 

council asked the library director to find out more information in regards to the effects of 

infiltrating moisture on the HVAC system. Tim Nemecheck from NEIA Mechanical plans on 

attending the City Council meeting on July 24 to answer questions the council may have.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Macken 

Library Director 

 


